
  
 
 

28th Floor EPCOR Tower  
2000-10423 101 Street NW 
Edmonton, AB 
T5H 0E8 
 

 
July 5, 2022 
 

SENT VIA EMAIL, RESS e-Filing 
 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Young Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms Marconi: 
 
RE: EB-2022-0141 – Extension Request - EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR), 

2022 Annual Gas Supply Plan Updates for Aylmer and South Bruce 

 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) proceeding initiation letter for the above-noted matter, 
EPCOR’s deadline for responding to written questions from Board Staff and stakeholders is July 11, 
2022.  EPCOR is requesting an extension of time to file its responses by no later than July 15, 2022.   
 
This additional time will enable EPCOR to respond to questions having had the benefit of review from 
key staff members of the utility who are currently away from the office due to pre-scheduled vacation.  
We submit that this extension request is reasonable and will not materially affect the timely conclusion of 
this proceeding. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at your convenience.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 

 

Daniela O’Callaghan  
EPCOR Legal Counsel 
Work Phone:  (780) 412-4081 
Email:  Docallaghan@epcor.com 
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